Ivy L. Dumont (Dame), Retired Governor — General
Commonwealth of the Bahamas

April 3%, 2007

Mr. Mario Newry,

It has been more than a year since you interviewed me on your programme “Familiar
Walk”. As I said to you at the taping, I would “retreat” for a year or so, God willing,
from public comment and to organize my collection of papers etc. Working with you on
that programme was a very pleasant experience and I look forward to, some day, another
interview with you.

Over the last few weeks I have been looking into the operation of the Persis Rodgers
Home for the Aged, and believe that would make a good topic for one of your
programmes. I do believe old persons are a section of our society that needs to be
examined and your show, I believe, would be an excellent vehicle for highlighting it.
Your gentle way of conducting an interview is eminently suited to such programming.

I have noted your telephone number and will call you in due course.
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